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 Human life is inviolable. Quality and excellence in the care of the patients are 
the goals of nursing practice. Accurate documentation of actions and outcomes of 
delivered care is the hallmark of nursing acountability. These are the ethical 
principles, under Section 6 of the Code of Ethics for Nurses, that clearly emphasize 
on the significance of patient safety. 
 
 Given the recent reported incidents on the dengue vaccines that had risked the 
health and had ultimately, claimed the lives of some Filipino children, the Philippine 
Nurses Association strongly supports the ongoing investigation to fortify measures 
that will provide protection to these vulnerable members of our country. 
 
 Furthermore, PNA continues to be firm in its advocacy for patient safety, that 
includes but is not limited to proper drug administration. 
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